
Nathan Hale PTSA Meeting – November 18, 2015 
 

Meeting brought to order at 6:40 pm by Diane Schumitsch  
 
Attendance/Introductions:    Mary Schmidt, Diane Schumitsch,  Lori Palesse, Jody Henderson-Sykes, Matt Lesar, & 
Gena Kraemer. 
 
Secretary Report:  Gena Kraemer – October minutes approved as is. 
 
Treasurer Report:  Mary Schmidt – Presented the treasurer reports for October 2015. See written report with 
deposits from the craft fair.  Net profit for the craft fair was $10,273.00.  Website was paid for last month.   
 
President Report:  Diane Schumitsch – No report…thanks to everyone who stepped up to help with the Craft Fair.   
 
Vice President Report:  OPEN position 
 
Council Report – Carnival is February 14th PTA loves kids, need new sponsor for the cake auction—Cook’s will not 
be doing this year.  Next meeting will be a short meeting and then an officer training focusing on 
Audits/Taxes/Treasurer info & Council Awards. 
 
Membership: - Lori Palesse – Membership is at about 231 and a check will be sent to WI PTA.   Lori  
 
Craft Fair – Diane Schumitsch – 1424 people came through the door, net profit was $10,273.00.  In the craft fair 
book for next year.  Increased the size of the ad in the NOW.  We found someone who is interested in shadowing 
for next year (Lisa Gandre). 
 
Principal Report:    Financial Aid night was last week about 100 people came.  Parent Teacher Conferences are 
December 10th. College & Career night on December 3 & AP Night.   Comedy Sportz has been moved to December 
4th spoofs on conflict resolution.   December 21st will be a day off for kids.  1st Parent Connect meeting was last 
week about 8 people came.  It was suggested some training on Infinite Campus or tips & tricks or a FAQs on the 
site.  Talked a little about HS boundaries and Freshman preview night.   Winter formal is March 12, 2016, Spring 
conferences are March 3rd. 
 
Mary moved to cancel the December meeting.  Gena seconded & motion passed unanimously. 
 
Unfinished Business:  
Teacher grants from October’s meeting still need more information and we have not heard anyone get back to us.  
Tabled until January’s meeting. 
 
New Business: 
Teacher Grants--Michelle Flayter is asking for $150.00 to pay for an art table and it will benefit students for many 
years to come.  Mary moved that we give her the money, Gena seconded, motion passed unanimously. 
 
Next Meeting:   January 20 at 6:30 pm in the teacher’s lounge. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 722 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Gena Kraemer, Secretary Nathan Hale PTSA 


